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Summer Programs


June XX, 20XX
Dear Scholar,

Greetings! We are so close the end of the school year, which means we have two awesome things to enjoy in the coming months—summer break and Summer Programs! This letter will inform you about your assignment, your supervisor, things you can expect from your Summer Program and things that we expect from you during your program/internship. 

This summer, you will be attending a pre-collegiate program at _____________________________. This program begins on _____________________ and lasts through _________________________. It will be up to you to organize transportation to your summer program. Ms. Holland and the Summer Programs office would be happy to assist you with your travel plans—all you have to do is ask. 

Enclosed, you will find a packing list. It is important that you arrive at your program prepared. Please read over the list carefully and make sure that you are packing ONLY the things you will need during your program.

The day before you need to arrive at your program, you will receive a reminder call from the Summer Programs Office. Please respond to that call and take that opportunity to ask any last minute questions that you have. 
If we can be of any further help, please don’t hesitate to call or e-mail! This is an exciting opportunity that you have worked very hard for. You deserve to have a fabulous summer learning new things, meeting new people and having new experiences!

Again—if you need anything, please don’t hesitate to call!

Wishing you summer fun,


Ms. Holland
Co-Director, College Office
t: 719.964.3263
maryannholland@achievementfirst.org
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